
I submit to the enquiry that the citizens of the Territories should   
have the same rights as other Australians. 
Their legislation should not be over-ridden by sectional interests in   
the Federal Parliament. 
I support the Bill. 
I also support the right of Territory citizens to make decisions about   
the end of their own lives 
 
Dr Charlie Carter 
 
 
 


